
 

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

To: Mayor and Members of Council 

Prepared by: Dave Sutton, Fire Chief 

Department: Fire Services 

Date of Report: January 28, 2021 

Report Number: Fire-21-01 

Subject: Extension of Radio Communications Agreement 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the report of the Fire Chief dated January 28, 2021 (Fire-21-01) 
regarding the Extension of the Fire Service Radio Communications Agreement be 
received. 

Report 

LaSalle Fire Service has an agreement with KelCom RadioCo Ltd. for the use of a 
shared digital radio communications system. The term of the current agreement expires 
February 28, 2021, with an option to extend the current agreement for an additional 
year. In consideration of various circumstances, it was determined to be expedient to 
extend the current agreement to February 28, 2022. 

Consultations 

J. Milicia, C.A.O. 

Financial Implications 

Current pricing is maintained throughout the term of the agreement. 
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Prepared By: 

  

Dave Sutton 
Fire Chief 

Link to Strategic Goals 

1. Enhancing organizational excellence - Yes 

2. Strengthen the community’s engagement with the Town - Not Applicable  

3. Grow and diversify the local economy - Not Applicable  

4. Build on our high-quality of life - Not Applicable  

Communications 

Notifications 
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Report Approval Details 

Document Title: FIRE 21-01 Radio Communications Agreement 

Extension.docx 

Attachments: - Radio extension Feb 1 2021-March 2022.pdf 

Final Approval Date: Jan 29, 2021 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

 

Joe Milicia 


